
 
 
     

 
DATE: February 24, 2025 

TO: Nick Brown, Network Services Manager 

Division FROM: Gwen Carter, M/WBE Compliance Officer  

SUBJECT: M/WBE Memo for Interior Structured Cabling Services  
 
The M/WBE Office reviewed the documentation submitted by NETcom Cabling, Inc. to 
determine compliance with the M/WBE Program Plan. Selection criteria points were available 
for M/WBE prime contractors and M/WBE subcontractors based on their participation in the 
contract.  
 
NETcom Cabling, Inc. was awarded a three-year contract for a total value of $300,000.00 or 
$100,000.00 annually. The contractor will self-perform the services with its workforce.   

 
Please remember that during the performance of the contract, if there are any changes, 
including subcontractor replacement, if applicable, the department and vendor must contact 
the M/WBE Office for approval before making any such changes or substitutions. 
 


